
Hey, my name is Shay, and I am the new trainee 
at Northcliffe Community Resource Centre. For 
now I will be working on Tuesdays, Thursdays 
and Fridays (in the mornings). 

At home I use Apple devices and have an exten-
sive understanding of how they work, so if you 
need help with an iphone or ipad issue, bring it 

in and I can help! I also have a fair bit of 
experience with Facebook. 

I am new to town and I look forward to getting 
to know more of the locals and beautiful North-
cliffe, as well as learning more in my traineeship. 


